
YAVAPAI COLLEGE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 
COURTESY EVENT NOTICE 

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, a courtesy notice is hereby provided that a majority of the 
Yavapai College Governing Board Members will attend the All-Arizona Academic Scholarship Team 
Viewing Party  on Thursday, March 4, 2021 from 12 to 1:30pm. However, no Board business will 
be discussed or taken at that conference. 




